
 

 

March 8, 2021 
 
Attn:   All Bidders 
Project : Craig High School Biomass Project 
 
Subject: Notice of Bid Results and Determination of the Low Bidder. 
 
 
On Friday, March 5, 2021 at 2 pm, Craig City School District received a bid for the Craig High 
School Biomass Project.  A total of one (1) Bid was received.  The bid included the required 
submittal items, acknowledged receipt of all addenda, and appeared to be a responsive bid. 
 
After evaluating the received bid in accordance with the bid requirements, the bid submitted by 
CBC Construction. for a total bid of $1,531,078.00 was determined to be the lowest bid. 
However, Craig City School District's available funding for the project is not sufficient to award 
the project. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the project and especially for all the hard work necessary in 
preparing a bid for the project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent       
Email: creitan@craigschools.com  
 
Cc: Trevor Sande, R&M Engineering-Ketchikan, Inc 
 Nycole Gizinski, R&M Engineering – Ketchikan, Inc 
 Taylor Asher, Alaska Energy Authority 
 Thomas Wolf, Denali Commission 
 Priscilla Morris, U.S. Forest Service 
 Cindy Bennett, CCSD Business Manager 
 Zach Scheidecker, CCSD Maintenance Director 
 


